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UNITED STATES,
,

*

NUCLE %R REGULATORY COMM!SSION, s

FtEGloN til,
'

/ 799 ROOSEVEL* ROAD
kg GLEN ELLYN ILLIN il$ 60137

DEC 2 01976

Consumers Power Company Docket No. 50-329
ATTN: Mr. Stephen H. Howell Docket No. 50-330

Vice President
1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, Michigan 49201

.

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 29, 1976, in response
to our letter of October 20, 1976, relative to Inspection Reports
No. 050-329/76-08 and No. 050-330/76-08. We have reviewed your

- respons.e and find that additional information is required con-
cerning one of the items as indicated below. Our review of the
remaining items indicate they have been satisfactorily addressed,
and your corrective action will be examined during subsequent
inspections.

Based upon telephone conversations with members of your staff on
December 14, 1976, we understand you intend to provide additional

Os information regarding noncompliance item nucher 3. We will
review the additional information upon receipt.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
matter.

Sincerely yours,

b WhoY
R. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
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